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Dear ESN Turkey family,         

I would like to say that I am writing this letter to declare my candidacy and express my 

motivation for the position Procedural Auditor of Board of Auditors. In this letter, I am going 

to introduce myself, then mention my ESN history and then explain why I apply to this 

position. 

To introduce myself briefly, my name is Furkan Düzgün and I am 25 years old. I graduated 

from Bolu Abant Izzet Baysal University, Psychology Deparment. In 2017-2018 academic 

year fall semester, I went to Czechia/Pardubice with erasmus programme for 5 months. I met 

the ESN there. I really liked the activities of ESN Pardubice and I was so glad that there was 

such a network which is working for the exchange students as voluntery. I was impressed. I 

thought that I should have joined to ESN after I returned to Turkey and I did it so.  

In local level, I worked 4 months as Vice-President, 2 years as the President and I am still 

working as Local Representative of my section for 10 months. During my ESN journey, I 

attended 4 National Platforms, 2 National Assemblies (1 as CT), 2 SPM's, 1 AGM (online) 

and 1 SEEP (online). With all of these events, I got better understanding of ESN and how it 

works. Also in national level, I tried to help to the national bodies of ESN Turkey. So I joined 

NETCOM and SPC and show my best to the improvement of ESN Turkey. I also worked as 

the Main Chair of NETCOM last year and I had a better opportunity to see what is happening 

in National Level.  

In this process, I have observed the importance of the work of the Board of Auditors as well 

as the work of the National Board. I am of the opinion that it is more necessary for such an 

organization to act in accordance with the statute than it is thought, and I have the belief that 

large organizations can only survive with the statutes. As I saw the problems our beautiful 

network had in terms of the statute, my belief increased that this situation should be resolved 

as soon as possible. On the other hand, I think SoS committee, which works related to the 

Board of Auditors, has a great importance on the possible problems about the statutes that 

may ESN Turkey face in the future. With the directions of BoA, the commitee should work 

on the lacknesses that current statute has and how to solve these. So I suppose that the 

committee must be more active than it already is.  

As the last words, I believe that I can put efforts to audit the management of our network, our 

sections and work to make them better with all my experiences. If I am elected, I promise that 

I will work objectively in this sense and will always give my best.  

 

The appreciation belongs to you, our sections and members. 

 

Best regards, 

Furkan Düzgün 


